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De :  Oleg Marchenko <ukrmaps@ukrpack.net> 

Pour :  Michel HUET <mhuet@ihb.mc> 

 

Dear colleagues, 

Ukraine supports the listed actions in S-23 WG Letter No. 06/2010. 

Not looking at rough debate, 

Ukraine adheres to positions of Italy, Turkey and Southern Africa - we (members of WG) have 
possibility only to support the Parties which agree by granting of variants of the decision of a problem 
by it without any political context. 

 Yours faithfully, hoping for further cooperation, 
  
Oleg Marchenko 
Head of nautical charts and special publications production department 
State Hydrographic Service of Ukraine 

23, Gagarina Ave. 
Kyiv, 02660 
Ukraine 

 


